
Susanna Richer
Portland
LD 853
Dear distinguished members of the Housing committee,
Please support L.D. 853, that would propose an amendment to the constitution of 
Maine to establish a right to housing.  Housing should be a fundamental human right, 
but that is not the case in this country.  The greatest nation in the world allows its 
most vulnerable citizens to die on the streets while at criminalizing homelessness.  
Why is that?
  I would love the opportunity to vote in favor of this amendment.  Please vote to pass 
this long overdue amendment onto the people of Maine.  
Thank you,
Susanna Richer
Portland, Maine


